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Portfolio Committee No. 6 – Transport and the Arts will hold its second and third public hearings on 
Tuesday 23 April 2024 and 3 May 2024 as the committee continues its inquiry into the impact of the 
Rozelle Interchange. 
 
At its second hearing, the committee will hear from Transurban, John Holland and CPB Contractors, as 
well as representatives from local councils and community groups, including active transport and 
environmental advocacy organisations. 
 
At its third hearing, the committee will receive evidence from the Minister for Roads, Hon John Graham 
MLC, alongside representatives from Transport for New South Wales.  
 
The Committee Chair, Ms Cate Faehrmann MLC, said: 'There has been widespread public interest in this 
issue. While the first hearing and public forum provided opportunity for individuals and local 
communities to express their views, these next two hearings not only aim to build on that evidence by 
hearing from advocacy organisations but explore other aspects of the project by hearing from those 
involved in the planning, design and delivery of the Rozelle Interchange.' 
 
The Chair continued: 'In particular, the committee is looking forwarding to speaking with the Hon John 
Graham MLC, Minister from Roads, and officials from Transport for New South Wales'. 
 
Both hearings will be held at Parliament House, and will be broadcast live on the NSW Parliament's 
website: https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/Pages/webcasts.aspx   
 
More information about the inquiry, including the final hearing schedules, may be found at the inquiry 
webpage: https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/committees/inquiries/Pages/inquiry-
details.aspx?pk=3029  
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For further information please contact Committee Chair, Ms Cate Faehrmann, on (02) 9230 3771 
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